
June 18,1919.

Dear Mr. Ditchburn -

On the occasion of the recent inspection

of the Lytton Industrial School by Mr. Cairns, the

Principal drew attention to the number of pupils

who require dental treatment. I am sure that these

Indian pupile in many cases require such traatment,

and I would like to consider what arrangements we

might make to have a dentist visit this school.

The Principal states that there is no one never

than Vancouver or Kamloops.

I wish you could make enquiry with a view

to ascertaining what a reliable deutist would charge

us for extractions and fillings, provided he were

allowed to trait all the children who would require

attention.

Ditchburn,Esq
yours very truly,

Chief Inspector of

andies,
verschieden in aller¬

Deputy Superintendent General,

wirs. Letterbook,

919 - 2 July 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5768)
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